
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have been given the task of deciding what we should do for Red Nose Day this year on Friday 17th 
March.   
 
Following a meeting, we have decided to hold a create a red nose competition. The children can design 
and make their own red nose to bring to school, let your imagination go wild.  Each class will vote for their 
best two designs which will be put forward to a final. 
 
We have decided to have a non-uniform day but would like children to wear as much red as possible.  We 
know that not everyone has red clothing and really do not want anyone to buy things especially for the 
day.   
 
For taking part in our event we would like children to bring a donation to school for Red Nose Day. 
 
Thank you for reading our letter 
 
The School Council  


